
30th April 2025 

Dear Lion Chamari de Silva, 

On behalf of the Lion Ladies Association, I extend my deepest gratitude for your generous support and 
contribution towards our multi-service community outreach project held in celebration of International 
Women’s Day, under the chairpersonship of Lion Daya Weerasinghe, on 7th March 2025. 

This impactful initiative, focused on Sooriya Wewa School in Welikanda, Polonnaruwa, reached approximately 
100 families in the area, providing much-needed assistance, resources, and hope. Your generous donation of 
Rs. 30,000 played an essential role in the project's success, allowing us to touch lives and uplift communities 
meaningfully. 

With your support, the event was not only successful but also truly heartwarming. The joy we witnessed on the 
faces of children and families was a powerful reminder of the importance of unity, compassion, and shared 
purpose. 

We are particularly grateful for your belief in our vision and your trust in our mission. Your contribution 
enabled us to go beyond expectations and create a memorable, joyous experience for everyone involved.  

Thank you once again for standing with us; We remain inspired by your generosity and spirit of giving. 
Together, we made a difference. 

With heartfelt appreciation, 

 

Lion Limali Jinadasa  
Patron 2024-2025  
Lion Ladies Association – District 306 C1  
 

 

 

 


